
Florida’s iBudget Waiver helps Floridians with developmental disabilities 
receive services that allow them to lead productive lives. Unfortunately, the need for services 
outpaces the funding available. Thousands of Floridians have been placed on a waitlist until 
resources become available.

WAITING FOR SERVICES
Floridians with developmental disabilities often wait years 
to receive the services they need to lead productive lives.

COMMITMENT FROM FLORIDA’S LEADERS
The Florida Legislature has previously supported consistent 
progress transitioning Floridians off the waitlist. We want to 
keep this momentum going!

LONG-TERM SUPPORT REQUIRED
A continued financial commitment will help more individuals 
receive the services they need.

REDUCE THE WAIT
Reducing the waitlist provides lasting social and economic 
impacts for our state and relieves major financial, physical 
and emotional strains on caregivers.

Floridians Need Our Help!
Florida’s expenditures are low compared to other states
Of 50 U.S. states, Florida ranks 49th in spending for intellectual and  
developmental disability services.

More than 22,000 Floridians with developmental disabilities are currently  
on the waitlist, in need of important services.

To learn more, visit www.ddwaitlistfl.org and /DDwaitlistFL
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No time to wait.

http://www.ddwaitlistfl.org
https://www.facebook.com/DDwaitlistFL/

